
 

 

 

 

CIRCULAR QA-01/2025 

TO  : PSETA ETD PRACTITIONERS 

FROM  : PSETA CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

SUBJECT : REGISTRATION OF ASSESSORS AND MODERATORS 

DEAR PSETA VALUED STAKEHOLDER 

1. This circular serves to inform all Education, Training and Development (ETD) Practitioners about the new 

developments with regard to registration as assessors and moderators. 

2. New Applications: applications for new ETD Practitioner registrations for pre-2009 qualifications and/or 

unit standards will no longer be accepted. 

3. Renewal or reregistration: ETD Practitioners who seek renewal and/or extension of scope can still 

submit their applications on the PSETA Management Information System (MIS) provided they have a 

valid SLA with an active SDP. The renewal or reregistration will be used for purposes of assessing and/or 

moderating learner assessments for learners registered on pre-2009 qualifications until 30 June 2027.  

4. Registration against occupational qualifications: ETD Practitioners can submit applications on the 

PSETA MIS for registration against occupational qualifications if they meet the criteria as set out in the 

occupational qualification curriculum document which may be accessed on the QCTO website.  

5. These guidelines are implemented from 02 April 2025.  
6. For further enquiries please contact Mr Phanuel Nkabinde at phanueln@pseta.org.za or Ms Tamara 

Ntombela at nosiphiwon@pseta.org.za  

 

Kind regards  

 

___________________ 

Ms Bontle Lerumo 
PSETA CEO 
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